DRA	F	CH	111	1111	1111	1111	*****
135 8	\r	, , ,	111	1 <b>1</b> 1 1	1111		1 7 1 7 7

February, 2020

Dear Resident:

On Monday, March 2, 2020, Bancker Construction, on behalf of the Port Washington Water District, will begin the installation of a new water main, to replace the existing main, on Soundview Drive, Driftwood Drive and Steamboat Drive in the Village of Port Washington North. This project will address the water main breaks that have been a disruption to the community

The project will begin at the corner of Soundview Drive and Shore Road and move eastward onto Driftwood and Steamboat Drives and back to Soundview. Our crews will work a 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM day. Bancker will coordinate with all municipal services and school buses during the duration of the project so all will have access to the area. On Soundview Drive, one lane will be open for traffic with flaggers at each end of the impacted area. Emergency vehicles will ALWAYS have accessibility to the entire community during construction work hours. All roads will have access temporary asphalt installed after portions of the water main installation have been completed, allowing full access to all residents at the end of each construction day. A permanent repaving restoration will be done after the project has been completed.

This is the first of several communications we will do throughout the project to keep you abreast of our progress. We know that infrastructure improvements, like any construction, are not comfortable, but they are necessary and add value to the community.

Thank you for your help as we will do our best to make this project as smooth as possible.

If you have any questions during this work period, please do not hesitate to call or text me. My office is 631-582-8880 x-403 or on my cell at 516-524-4422.

Sincerely

Tracy Burgess Levy Bancker Construction

